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Dear Sirs,

I remain VERY CONCERNED about the proposal to construct a tunnel and two way
highway through the World Heritage Site at Stonehenge.

It is disturbing that National Highways are choosing to ignore the findings of UNESCO's
Advisory Mission, which found that the scheme would have an adverse impact on the
OUV of the WHS.

I support the Mission's proposal that the idea of a southern bypass should be investigated .
Alternatively, the proposed tunnel should be extended to the WHS boundary at the
western end.

National Highways haven't provided satisfactory answers to the concerns raised by
UNESCO, five Planning Inspectors and even the former Transport Secretary.

I continue to OBJECT to the proposed scheme.

Should a decision be made for the plan to proceed, I trust that it will be the subject of a
new FORMAL PUBLIC EXAMINATION so that information which has come to light
since 2020 can be discussed.

Yours faithfully,

Robin Brind





